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I oppose SB348. 

Proponents and supporters of SB348 are wrong believing this will put a dent in illegal 

gun possession and use. 

Going around the judicial process by playing power politics, slamming this thru 

without time for the people you represent to fully understand what you’re doing, and 

ignoring the will of perhaps a majority of Oregonians is beyond disgraceful. 

Your actions will create an unintended reaction. 


